UPDATE: May 4, 2020
Elective Surgery Procedures have been cleared to resume.

We are pleased to announce that as of May 4, 2020 we are able to resume elective
procedures. We thank each of you for your patience with our practice as we
continue to navigate through these uncertain times. If you were scheduled for a
procedure prior to this order please know our office will be reaching out to you soon
to reschedule your procedure, however feel free to contact us as well.

Of course, the safety of our patients and staff continue to be our highest priority as
we work towards a new normal and for this reason we will continue to follow CDC
recommendations as they release them and update us all. We will continue to ask/
require the following things when coming into one of our Office Locations for a
Doctor appointment or for Physical Therapy.

1. If you are not feeling well or have been around someone who is not well or has tested
positive for COVID please contact our office to reschedule your appointment.

2. All patients will continue to be screened prior to being seen for their appointment.
3. Patients are encouraged to bring/wear a face mask to your appointments.

4. Only the patients will be allowed in the building for appointments, all other guests will
be asked to wait in the car. If your guest is attending out of necessity that person will be
required to undergo screening prior to entering the building as well.

5. Adhere to all social distancing guidelines as much as possible while in the office.

Please know that we continue to clean and disinfect properly after each patient and
at the end of each day, we are also continuing to require our staff to take certain
safety precautions as well.

Again thank you for your patience with us during this time. We continue to strive

to provide safe and sanitary environments for our patients to receive care. Please do
not hesitate to call any of our locations for further information.
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